
    THE BULL INN 
 

 

 

East Farleigh Parish council want to help ensure the future of the historic landmark 
that is the Bull Inn. The pub has been closed since the last owners vacated many 
months ago. It is owned by the Stonegate Group and the Parish reached out to them 
to find out what they had planned for the future. Stonegate’s regional manager 
attended a meeting with us and said that they are currently advertising the pub for 
lease but have not ruled out development if they can’t find new tenants.  
  
The Parish Council are facilitating a public meeting on 19th July at 19.00 at East 
Farleigh Primary School to discuss the options available and we invite anyone to 
attend who has any ideas or may be interested in taking on the tenancy. It’s a 
possibility that we could turn this into a community hub, but this would require lots of 
community help. The pub will not be run by the Parish Council and no Parish funds 
will be used for this purpose.  The council’s aim is to start a community led group to 
take ideas forward.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for a public residents meeting 

19th JULY 7pm at East Farleigh 

Primary School 

 

 

 


